TREADS ON THE TUNDRA
FAIRBANKS CHAPTER HCCA

Our June Meeting will be held Thursday the 21lst., at the
home of Joe and Carolyn Lenear. See attached map. Be sure to
attend this meeting for your final information on Festival 84.
We are participating in Festival 84's Transportation week to be
held June 25 - 30. Our days of participation will be Thursday
and Friday, June 28th and 29th. Hours will be 6:00 P.M. until
10:00 P.M. Transportation Week has developed into quite an
event so lets shine with the o0ld cars.

Also this will be our last meeting before our 4th of July
trip to Circle Hot Springs. If anyone has decided to go be sure
and let us know so arrangements can be made. For those of you
who did not go last year you missed a good trip. So plan to
load up and come enjoy Central and Circle Hot Springs.

Our run to Nenana for Nenana Daze was a big success. There
were 7 cars at Gold Hill by 10:00 A.M. We were cruising about
30 miles per hour when a maroon streak shot by only to be parked
along the side of the road with a Video Camera. The Hotrums had
arrived. We were received with much enthusiasm in Nenana and
have a standing invitation to return. Everyone had a real good
time. NO FIGHTS. Joe got a little HOT UNDER THE HOOD, but we
got him cooled down for the return trip. We look forward to
more cars and greater participation next year.

We have a wedding to attend, Shelly Talvi and Bob Schruf,
on June 23, 1984, at 6:15 P.M. at the Immaculate Conception
Church. They have donated $100.00 to our club to transport the
wedding party to the reception. Clain they loved your idea of
the mother-in-law riding in the hup mobile. The club participants
are invited to the reception. They would like a minimum of 6
cars, but a larger turnout would be appreciated.

There are still some PAST DUE "DUES". Lets get paid up and
enjoy all of the club benefits.

Again our next meeting June 25, 1984 at the home of Joe
and Carolyn Lenear. For those of you wanting to go as a group
be at Fairbanks TBA no later than-6:15 P.M.






